
 
 

 

 
Dear Exhibitors: 
 
On behalf of the Cleveland Clinic Department of Cardiovascular Medicine, we invite you to participate in 
our upcoming course, Advancing Cardiovascular Care: Current and Evolving Management Strategies 
2024, on November 8, 2024.  This will be a live event, held at the Hyatt Regency Columbus in Columbus, 
Ohio. 
 
This course will provide health care professionals with an in-depth review and analysis of current 
state-of-the-art practices in cardiovascular medicine. This one-day, CME-certified educational 
activity will, in turn, have positive effects on improving the quality of care for this patient 
population. More information is available at http://ccfcme.org/columbusCVcare24. 
 
The course is directed to physicians, physician assistants, nurse practitioners, and nurses with an interest in 
cardiovascular medicine and surgery.  The activity is expected to draw a regional audience of approximately 
100 practitioners. 

 
AMA PRA Category 1 Credits™ will be provided by the Cleveland Clinic Center for Continuing 
Education.   This live CME program fully complies with ACCME Standards for Integrity and 
Independence in Accredited Continuing Education, and is developed independently and without 
influence by any commercial interests.  
 
To view exhibit levels and reserve your space, please click on this link.  
 
If you have any questions or require further information, please feel free to contact me. 
 
Kindest regards,  
 

 
Jyl Rhoden 
Cleveland Clinic Educational Foundation 
rhodenj@ccf.org 
216-401-6491 
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